
 

Your employer is a member of the Suncoast Utility Contractors Association which may make your family 
eligible for SUCA’s $6,000 Scholarship. This scholarship is paid in $1,500 increments over a four year 
period. If you have a son or daughter who is a high school senior and will be enrolling in college next 

September, they are eligible and should apply for this Scholarship. You should also check with our state 
association, NUCA of Florida at (850) 514-5183 or www.nucaflorida.org and the National Utility 

Contractors Association (NUCA) at (703) 358-9300 or www.nuca.com to see if you are eligible for their 
scholarships as well. 

For more information please contact your employer or the SUCA office at (727) 600-7158 or 
tmannix@suca.org. The deadline for receipt of applications in the SUCA office is May 18, 2018 by 3PM. 
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